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UNiTED STATES 

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20545

Docket No. 50-331
FEB 1 9 1970
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Surgeon General, U. S. Public Health Service 
Department of Health, Education, and Welfare 
Attention: Nuclear Facility Analysis Section 
1901 Chapman Avenue 
Rockville, Maryland 20852 

Dear Sir: 

In accordance with the understandings reached August 1, 1961, 
between the Atomic Energy Commission and the Department of 
Health, Education, and Welfare, enclosed for your information 
are the following documents: 

IOWA SLECTRIC LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY 
(Duane Arnold Energy Center) 

1. DRL Safety Evaluation, dated February 13. 1970.  

2. Notice of Hearing on Application for a 
Provisional Construction Permit.  

3. Amendment No. 15, dated February 4, 1970 to 
above application.  

Sincerely yours,

ror Keactor Projects 
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures: 
As stated above
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